Town of Stanford Conservation Advisory Commission
October 21st, 2020
Members Present:
Anne (Chair), Teddy (Secretary), Barry, Claire, Curtis, Greg S., Greg W., Margaret, Mike
Guest:
Michelle Gluck
Minutes:
The meeting started at 5pm. The CAC had agreed, via email, to move the meeting to an earlier time due to daylight hours being shorter.
Michelle Gluck, resource educator from the Cornell Cooperative Extension (CCE), was invited to discuss the possibility of the Town becoming affiliated with the Climate Smart Communities program established by the CCE.
It was decided by the CAC members to move the Town Cleanup Day to a further date give the current state of the Coronavirus Pandemic. It was discussed by members of the CAC to promote independent road cleanings to maintain the character and cleanliness of the Town roads and environment.
It was discussed by members of the CAC to possibly create posters and/or fliers encouraging residents and shoppers of Town businesses not to litter or pollute our Town’s environment.
The meeting closed at 6:15pm. The next meeting was scheduled for November 18th.
Theodore “Teddy” Secor
CAC Secretary
